

EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION CHAPTER 67 INC. 205 East 161st Street WESTFIELD IN. 46074

AN INTERNATIONAL NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION DEDICATED TO THE ADVANCEMENT OF AVIATION EDUCATION, HOMEBUILT AIRCRAFT AND SPORT AVIATION

CHAPTER 67 HANGAR 1.5 MILES WEST OF U.S. 31 ON 161ST STREET October, 2nd. E.A.A. Meeting.

President: Pete Murphy called our meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. Pete ask for our visitors to introduce themselves. Mr. Don Gray visited again and Don has a Cordinal. Glad to have you with us Don, Please come again.

Pete ask for any reports on Flying activities and Dick Ervin gave us a real nice report about our Russian visitors who flew in to the 89 E.A.A. Convention. Dick was able to spend time and visit with these Russian pilots so, if you have the opportunity to see Dick, I am sure He would answer any of your questions.

would answer any of your questions.

Dale Gustafson gave us a report He received from E.A.A. HQ.
This report relates information on radio and frequency changes F.C.C. is trying to have enforced. The 360 Ch. radios would be out a dated. Be sure and read this report which I am sending with this letter. Thanks to Dale for bringing this report to our attention.

Dale for bringing this report to our attention.

Don Dole gave the report on the Hagerstown Fly-in breakfast Sept. 24th. All of us sure enjoyed this day and the weather was great.

Vice President: Eric Podzielinski informed the membership that the Chapter needs another engine for our mowing tractor.

Sect .- Newsletter Editor:

I still have the 1989 Chapter roster for those of you who would like one. See me at the meeting to pick your roster up.

Treasurer:

Again, Don Dole set in for George giving the Treasurer report.

Pete displayed a large poster given to the Ch. by Ed Marlin. Ed was invited to the 50th. anniversary celebration of McDonald-Douglas Aircraft Co. Thanks to Ed. Ed. worked for this Co. in the past and gave us a nice report.

Dave Morrow, Chairman for the Chapter picnic gave His report and decided the picnic turned out well. Who attented is as follows, Ch.-67 26, Ch.-689 13, Ch.-729 2, Ch.-900 2, Ch.-575 2 and 7 visitors. Thanks to Dave for a job well done, Thanks Dave.

William Thornberry reported that October 7th. is Dayton Air Museum visit this year. Check with Bill to see who, when and where.

Don Dole displayed about 200 of His pictures of Oshkosh this year. A real group of pictures so, try to see these nice pictures. Don was able to shoot a 9 picture sequent of the Ryan PT 22 that ran into an E-2 Cub.

Pete ask for Old Business and New Business. The Christmass Party, December 16th. Sat. reservations have been made at the Capri Restaurant. Location is behind Central Hardware, North of 71st street and Keystone.

Pete informed us that our next meeting will be at Nathan

Davis's Manufacturing plant at Tipton, Indiana on November 6th. The map to Nathan's plant, Acraline, Plant name. In Old Perfect Circle Bldg. US 31 North to Hyw 28 10 miles south of Kokomo or 10 to 15 miles north of Westfield. Turn right, east on 28, 5 miles to Tipton. Thru town to last stoplight by McDonalds, Turn north on 19 to 1st street pass the railroad tracks less than 1 mile. Plant is next to tracks on your left, southwest conner. This is a T-rd coming from the west.

I hope you can make this meeting, I am sure it will be most interesting and I hope my directions are good.

I again had to cut the letter short because of postage for a heavy letter.

If anyone has a suggestion about the Newsletter to make an improvement, Please let me know. Thank you.

Walter Fritz is in need of at least two C-145 Cont. Cylinders and needs to know if there is a 170 Cessna for sale. Please call Walt.

The young man who was chosen for Air Academy at Oshkosh this year was Eric McDuffee and we were honored to have Eric talk about His experience. Eric was most interesting and gave us a real nice talk. Eric, we are happy you enjoyed and learned so much at the Academy. May we say, Lots of good luck.

